
 

 

 

 

 

 

Republic of Namibia Republic of Botswana                      

 

THE TRANS-KALAHARI RAILWAY (TKR) PROJECT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
RFP NO: TKR – PMO/SC/RFP-01/24 – 25 

The Trans-Kalahari Railway Project Management Office (TKR-PMO) is established in terms of a Bilateral 
Agreement between the Governments of the Republic of Namibia and Republic of Botswana (herein 
referred to as Member States) and is hosted in Windhoek, Namibia.  

The mandate of the TKR-PMO is to execute the TKR Project on behalf of the Member States. 

Interested parties are invited to respond to the advert below; 

 

Request for Proposal (RFP)  

For  

The Selection of a Consultant for the Development of a 
Comprehensive RFP Document for the Trans-Kalahari 

Railway Project 

 

With this RFP, Trans-Kalahari Railway Project Management Office (TKR-PMO) is inviting potential 
consultants that are interested in providing consultancy services for the development of an RFP to be 
issued to Shortlisted Respondents from the Expression of Interest (EOI) for the TKR Project. 

TKR-PMO is interested in Potential Bidders with demonstrated experience in delivering consultancy 
services of a similar nature and magnitude. 

Potential Bidders are invited to provide responses to this request.  

The Request for Proposal (RFP) bidding document can be downloaded from the TKR-PMO website at 
www.tkrpmo.com  

Enquiries to the issuance of these documents must be forwarded to procurement@tkrpmo.com  

The closing date and time for this RFP is 26 June 2024 at 10:00 Hours (GMT+2). 

Late offers will be rejected. 

TRANS-KALAHARI RAILWAY 

PROJECT MANAGEMENT OFFICE 

P.O. Box 2170 

Windhoek 

Tel: +264 61 224 053 
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